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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

This year, we will continue the tradition of celebrating Halloween with our annual parade and class parties. Our 

Halloween parade will be held on Monday, October 31, 2022 at 2:10 p.m. weather permitting. If it rains, the 

parade will be held in the gymnasium. Please check the Arleth School Website. Class parties for the children 

will begin immediately following the costume parade. 

 

In order to ensure the safety and security of all students, the parade this year will occur on the blacktop area. 

Students will march in grade order starting at approximately 2:10. Each grade will march individually in five 

minute intervals. Students will circle the area twice and return to the building for their class parties. As soon 

as one grade completes the two loops, the next grade will begin. There will be a perimeter established for your 

viewing pleasure. Feel free to position yourself along this perimeter. Please take turns at the perimeter to allow 

everyone the ability to see their child. Once your child has passed, feel free to allow someone else up to the 

front to view their child. 

 

Approximate times of each parade will be: 

o Grade 3 2:10 

o Grade 2 2:15 

o Grade 1 2:20 

o MA 2:25 

o Kindergarten 2:30 
 

Safety is our primary concern. If you will be coming to view the Halloween parade please review the following 

points so that the experience will be enjoyable for all: 

1. Please be recognizable. Do not wear masks or make-up that would make it difficult to identify you. 

2. Parking is at a premium. Please keep fire lanes clear. Mr. Spezzi has graciously allowed us to park on 

his property, he only requests that you park in the back parking lot. Please note that parking is not 

permitted on Cherry Lane. You may receive a ticket. Alternate parking will be at the ball field. 
3. Please do not arrive on school grounds before 2:00 because children may be out for recess. 

4. Please do not cross the established perimeter. 

5. Please do not take your child off of the parade line. If you need to take your child home early, follow 

normal procedures. All children need to be signed out through the security vestibule at door #6. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation in these matters. Enjoy the parade! 

 

Sincerely, 

Robert Preston 
Principal 
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